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6th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Curriculum for Wales Evening 
 
We would like to invite you to our Curriculum for Wales evening on the 11th September 
2023 starting at 4pm. 
 
It’s a fantastic opportunity for you to find out about how Curriculum for Wales is 
revolutionising your child’s education.  
 
It’s a chance for us to showcase the Ysgol Treffynnon approach to Curriculum for 
Wales with taster activities for you to experience some of the learning opportunities 
your children undertake each day.  
 
It’s an opportunity to discuss any questions or queries you have about the new 
curriculum and also to get involved in our consultation process regarding reporting, 
experiences and other opportunities we can offer your children in the future.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there!  
 
If you have any queries before or after the event, or you can’t make it but would still 
like to find out about the Ysgol Treffynnon approach to Curriculum for Wales, please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Helen Franklin  
Deputy Headteacher Curriculum  
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